Williams Road PO Box 107

Narrogin WA 6312 Phone: (08) 9881 1200 Fax: (08) 9881 3482 Mobile: 0476 815 005

Principal: Mr David Harrison
Deputy Principals: Mrs Leah Kellow

Mrs Tanya Shepherd

Email:

Narrogin.ps@e/ducation.wa.edu.au

Website:

narroginprimaryschool.wa.edu.au

Dates to Remember

Friday 22 July Kindy Enrolment Day 12.30 - 1.30pm

Friday 29 July
Netball Carnival ~ Katanning

Wednesday 3 August Combined Schools NAIDOC Assembly at NSHS

> Friday 5 August 6TT Assembly

Tuesday 9 August P&C Meeting

Narrogin Primary School Voluntary Contributions Commonwealth Bank 066 522 0090 0206







Independent Public School

Term 3, Issue 19

Wednesday 20 July 2016

In the Pursuit of Excellence

From the Principal

We would like to welcome everyone back from the mid year break. Term 3 promises to be very exciting, with many activities planned.

As mentioned in our last newsletter Miss Carroll has left the school and will shortly embark on her overseas adventure. We are very pleased to announce that Miss Melanie Tangermann will be Miss Carroll's replacement. Miss Tangermann has a range of skills and abilities that will add value to the learning program in the Year 3 class, and we are thrilled to have her as a member of the Narrogin Primary School team.

Robotics was the main focus of learning for our School Development Day on Monday 18 July. Staff learned how to program the Edison Robots and how to utilise this technology in classroom settings. The Narrogin Schools Network has funded 20 of the robots to use in our school for this semester. The focus for this term will be learning how to control the robots. Students from PP to Year 6 will have the opportunity to utilise these devices.







NATIONALLY CONSISTENT COLLECTION OF DATA

All Schools in Australia participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (the national data collection). The national data collection is an annual collection that counts the number of school students with disability and the level of reasonable educational adjustment they are provided with. If you like more information please contact Mrs Kellow at the school office.

2017 KINDY "APPLICATION FOR ENROLMENT" DAY - Friday 22 July

Our Application for Enrolment Day will be held at the Falcon Street Kindergarten this Friday from 12.30pm -1.30pm. You will need to bring with you your child's Birth Certificate and Immunisation records. Any queries, please contact Marion McDougall at the Kindy on 9881 1545.

KINDILINK

Miss Geraghty is excited for the coming terms activities at KindiLink. Our vegetable garden is flourishing and it won't be long before we can start picking some vegetables. This term we are learning about insects and will continue our weekly cooking activities. Hope to see you there. KindiLink is on Tuesday's and Wednesday's at 9am - 12pm for Indigenous children.



CHATTERBOX CHAT

Welcome back. An exciting term lies ahead with the continuation of our Aussie Optimism program and the introduction of a new program designed to help girls grow their friendship skills. Specifically designed for girls in Years 4-6, In Real Life addresses topics such as making and being a good friend, gossip, conflict resolution, managing emotions, safe social media use, plus assists girls to identify their support networks. The program runs over seven 45 minute sessions, and encourages girls to grow their communication with each other, build each other up and handle feelings in helpful ways. If you would like to know more please feel free to contact me or leave a number and I will get back to you. Enjoy the coming week.

Mrs Wilkie

COUNCILLORS' CORNER

On Friday 29 July, boys and girls from years four to six will have the opportunity to participate in the Bendigo Cup Netball Competition at the Katanning Leisure Centre. On Friday 5 August we will be holding a Jeans for Gene's day to help raise funds for research into childhood diseases. Wear your jeans on the day and bring along a gold coin donation for this important cause. Our big event for this term will be the talent night. It was fantastic last year and we hope it will be even bigger and better this year. The entry form is in the newsletter so fill it in, hand it in and start practicing!

Kobe Hayes

P & C NEWS

Narrogin Primary School P&C Uniform Shop Special

Cargo Pants \$10 – buy two and get one FREE! Sizes 4, 6, 14 and 16 available. Limited numbers, hurry in, smaller sizes are great for Kindy or Pre-Primary students.

Old stock Rain Jackets \$20

Size 10 and 14 only.

Open 8.30am to 10am Friday Mornings

. 1......

Disclaimer

This section is provided for general information only, and on the understanding that the Department of Education is not providing advice or a recommendation about any of the services referred to in this newsletter.



CANTEEN NEWS

A huge thank you to the following volunteers;

Tuesday 19 July Paul Rawlings
Wednesday 20 Danielle Allinson
Thursday 21 Julie-Ann Grout

Friday 22 Jo West
Monday 25 Lexie Atwell

Tuesday 26 Amanda McDonald

Wednesday 27 Phillipa Ellis

If you are not on our roster and you would like to be, please contact Gloria at the canteen 9881 1200.

MESSAGE FROM NURSE JO

I am checking immunisation records at the moment and I'm finding lots of students addresses are incorrect on Medicare!

Please contact Medicare with new address if you have moved recently and haven't let them know:

-Phone - 13 21 50 or

-www.humanservices.gov.au/onlineservices

COMMUNITY NEWS

Narrogin Poultry Society Winter Auction

Saturday 6 August
POULTRY, PUREBRED &
BACKYARDERS

- Budgies
- Canaries

EVERYTHING FEATHERED

Birds penned by 9.30am Auction commences 10am

Concludes 11am May St, Narrogin

Enquiries: 9881 1948
Everybody Welcome





Narrogin Primary School Talent Night Entry Form Wednesday 14 September 2016

Participants Names		 	
Catergory		 	
Instrument Recital (Non Piano)	Piano Recital	General Entertainmen	nt
Singing	Dance	Novelty	
Equipment Required			_
		 	_
General Description of Act		 	_

Please return this form to your classroom teacher or the front office, no later than Friday 19 August.

No Late entries will be accepted.